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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Dear Mr. Denton:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-416 and 50-417
License No. NPF-13
File: 0260/L-860.0/L-391.0
GCNS Technical Specification Review

Program

AECM-84/0302

During a May 8, 1984, discussion with Mr. Tom Novak, Mississippi Power &
Light Company (MP&L) was requested to have General Electric Corporation
perform an overview review of the MP&L Technical Specification Review Program.
This letter documents the completion and results of General Electric's
overview review.

The overview review, utilizing General Electric's BWR design and
operating experience, involved the review of those portions of the Technical
Specifications and supporting documentation which were not reviewed by them
during the Technical Specification Review Program. In support of this
overview review effort, General Electric reviewed Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Balance of Plant and MP&L portions of the Technical Specifications. General
Electric characterized their findings as enhancements or, in some cases,
improvements in wording.

MP&L believes that the successful completion of General Electric's
overview review of the Technical Specification Review Program provides
additional assurance that the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station Unit No. 1 Technical
Specifications are complete and adequate. Please advise if you have any
questiuns regarding this submittal.

Yours truly,

8406110280 840608
PDR ADOCK 05000416
P PDR , pg,te

Director of Nuclear Licensing & Safety
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cc: ~Mr. J. B. Richard
.

Mr. R. B. McGehee
Mr. N. S. Reynolds
Mr. G~. B. Taylor

'
Mr. Richard C. DeYoung Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement

7_
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

-Washington, D. C. 20555

'

Mr. J. P.-O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta St., N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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